
FEE WAIVER INFORMATION 

 

If your family receives SNAP, you may be able to just 

complete the fee waiver form.  

 

If you received an email directly from the Nutrition 

Department telling you we received your students’ names 

from Iowa Health & Human Services, you can complete the 

fee waiver form only. We do not need an application from 

your family. (We must have an updated email address on file 

in your parent portal for the primary parent to email you the 

approval notification letter.) 

 

If you are completing an online application (quickest 

approval time) the fee waiver form is part of the online 

application process. You will just need to select the 

appropriate box. Online applications are completed at 

www.schoolcafe.com 

 

If you are unable to complete an online application, you may 

print and return the paper application. The fee waiver is 

included on page 2 of the application packet. 

If you need help, please reach out to DeeAnna Serres at 

deeanna.serres@norwalkschools.org or Michelle Stockwell 

(michelle.stockwell@norwalkschools.org in the Nutrition 

Department.  
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